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Comments: I object to the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forests Land Management Plan's elimination of

protections for the Hoodoo Roadless Area (HRA). The HRA contains significant winter habitat for wolverines. The

draft plan would open up the HRA to motorized recreation. Research has shown that off-road motorized

recreation has serious consequences for female wolverines:

https://www.fs.usda.gov/rm/pubs_journals/2019/rmrs_2019_heinemeyer_k001.pdf. The draft plan does not

mitigate the inevitable impact from increased motorized recreation in the HRA during winter. 

 

Thank you,

 

Danny Tenenbaum

1129 Jackson St. 

Missoula, MT 59802

406-285-1460

 


